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April 21, 2010
                          

  Minutes





Board Attendees: Rob Corcoran, David McFarlane (left 8:25), Andrew Healy, Chip Kittredge, Boyd Matchett, Malcolm Wilson, Vince Hovanec
Regrets: 
Absent: Ted Tichinoff
Others:
 Brad Hall,
1. Approval of the agenda.  It was moved by Andrew Healy and seconded by Chip Kittredge to approve the agenda as circulated.  Carried.
2. Adoption of minutes of March meeting.   

It was moved by Vince Hovanec  and seconded by David Taylor to adopt the minutes of the March meeting.  Carried. 
3. Business arising from the minutes:  The 2010 Flea Market will be held on July 31 with a somewhat different format than in the past.
4. Committee Reports: 

· Communications:  The Fall Municipal election will be held too early for the Fall edition of the Times so we will create a specific page on the website for election news, deadlines and potential endorsements. 
· Finance: The TLA dock repairs have been comleted and paid for within budget.
· Fish and wildlife:  The fishing sticker will be available in a week or so.  A new fisheries management plan for Zone 11 is upcoming.  A public advisory committee will be formed.
A letter will go to MNR offering representation on such a committee.  Peter will bring Mayor Laba’s resolution to the Temiskaming Municipal Association regarding changing fishing regulations for the Temagami area to the next Board meeting for discussion.
· Member services:A membership report was received.
· Natural resources: 
· Planning: Low water levels this year may become an issue with respect to the land claim settlement in terms of where the high and low water levels are and should compensation be made for water lost to other users.
· Taxes and Municipal: Two motions were passed. It ws moved by David McFarlane and seconded by Boyd Matchett to inverstigate hiring a consultant to advise us on issues of Municipal budgeting and the use of captital and operating funds.  Carried.  It was moved to send a letter to the Municipality with respect to the use of surplus Operating Budget  funds for capital projects that involve water and sewerage projects.
· Temagami Region Studies Institute:
· Water Quality: 
5. New Business:   Headquarters Building: Brad Hall reported on options and the board will discuss this at a special meeting in July.  
6. Motion to adjourn:   It moved by David Taylor and seconded by Chip Kittredge  to adjourn the meeting at 9:10  PM.  Carried.

Next meeting date is May 26 7PM
